
 

 

9th July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Lost Property 

 
For the week commencing Monday 13th July, we will be leaving all lost property in the main reception 
area at the start and end of each school day. 
 
Please take time to check that none of your child’s belongings have been left; at the end of the week, all 
remaining items will be donated to charity. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The School Office 
 


